

Dear Parents\Carers

We are once again asking for your support and generosity by requesting donations of the following:

Teddy Bears - New or Used (used must be in good clean condition)

Raffle Prizes

Tombola Prizes

Bottles for the Bottle Stall

Cakes

Please drop them off at the office.

As always the children finish early for the Summer Fayre.

The Fayre begins at 2pm and you may collect your child from school via the office entrance at 2pm. All children attending must be accompanied by an adult.